
BITOU MUNICIPALITY (WC 047)

NOTICE NUMBER: 149/2025

INTERRUPTION OF WATER SUPPLY IN PLETTENBERG BAY:

Kindly note that the water supply will be interrupted on the date and time as indicated 
below. This interruption is necessary for planned maintenance work to be carried out at 
Erf 10846 Muller Street

Areas Affected:

Muller Street, Langdown Street, Karina Street, Philippa Street, Glennifer Street, Euphemia 
Street, Virgenia Street, Paeping Street, Anthony Street, Park Lane

Date Time
Thursday 17 April 2025 09:00 -16:00

We apologise for any inconvenience caused during this necessary interruption of the water 
supply.

In the event of inclement weather, the work will be postponed, and a new date 
communicated.

Enquiries: Mr. M. Jordaan: Direct: 044-5013499

HoD: ENGINEERING SERVICES

FOR PLACEMENT:
Municipal Notice Boards
Municipal Website

Private Bag XI007 Plettenberg Bay 6600


